
You're Invited! 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We are thrilled to announce our upcoming holiday reunion! Join us for a fun-filled gathering as 

we celebrate the joy of the season together. 

Date: December 15, 2023 

Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Location: 123 Holiday Lane, Festive City 

We will have food, games, and plenty of laughter! Please RSVP by December 1st so we can plan 

accordingly. 

We can't wait to see everyone and create wonderful memories together! 

Warm wishes, 

The Johnson Family 


